
6 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We are now able to register the results of the lateral flow tests for students centrally and you should now
receive an email with the results within 48 hours of the test. If there is a positive result, we will contact you
prior to results being entered into the Test & Trace system.

Students will bring home lateral flow test kits for the home testing which will begin as follows, with tests taken
on a Monday and Thursday:

Year 7- Monday 13 September
Year 8- Thursday 16 September
Year 9- Thursday 16 September
Year 10- Monday 13 September
Year 11- Monday 13 September
Years 12 & 13- Thursday 9 September

A reminder, - if your child has had a positive test within 90 days they are not expected to take the lateral flow
test.

Results should be recorded directly with test and trace and in classcharts. Please see link below for guidance
on how to report Home Test Results on Classcharts

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Your sincerely

Kate Richards

Kate Richards
Deputy Headteacher

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DoDqiZ1u8zs

